
  Peek at the Week:  September 18, 2017  

This Week in Room 160… 

Monday:  Terry Fox Assembly 

  Quiet time bags to be returned to school 

  Jolly Phonics Letter “S” 

Tuesday: Toonies for Terry collection begins. 

Wednesday:  Welcome to School BBQ 4:30-6:30 

Thursday:  Picture Day 

 

Our second week is in the books everyone!  We had another great week.  We learned all 

about each other with our “All About Me” bags, and we’ve started going to the gym every 

day.  We talked about being safe in the gym and we played some games.  This coming week 

we will begin our “Star of the Day” starting with our senior students.  Each day one of our 

students will lead the class in our carpet activities and be our class helper for the day.  

We’ll send home a note the day before to let you know when it will be your child’s turn.  

Thank you JK parents for placing healthy morning snacks in a separate bag.  It makes 

snack time go extra smoothly.  Thank you parents for all of the nutritious items being 

packed for your little one! 

Taking Care of Our Earth…The children are still getting the hang of sorting garbage and 

recycling, but we practice every day.  

Terry Fox Fundraiser… Please check out the information letter on our school website.  If 

you are able to join us for the Terry Fox Walk on September 29th at 1:00 p.m., please let 

us know! 

 

St. James BBQ…We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the school BBQ this 

Wednesday!  You are welcome to come in and explore our classroom, have your child show 

you their cubby, carpet spot, and favourite centre. 

We have continued to receive more classroom items.  Thank you so much for helping stock 

our classroom with so many great supplies.  

 

Have a great week everyone!    

Mr. Smith and Mrs. Sprague   Please initial: _______ 



         

Please use the enclosed clip to open your child’s Communication Book to this page. 

           

Monday:  

 

 

Tuesday: 

 

 

Wednesday: 

 

 

Thursday: 

 

 

Friday: 

 

 


